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Subject: 
 

School Place Planning and Commissioning  

Officer Contact Details: 
 
Clare Medland, Head of School Place Commissioning,  
Clare.medland@wiltshire.gov.uk, Ext 13966 

Further details available: 
 
Further details will be available in June 2015  
 

 
Summary of announcement: 
 

A new School Place Planning Strategy and associated Implementation Plan are being developed following the 
recent approval of the Core Strategy. The Strategy will detail the current demographic trends in relation to the 
school population and where we will be proposing to expand, extend or provide new school places.  
 
The draft Strategy will be made available on the Council’s website in June and an Executive Summary briefing 
will be provided.  
 
It is anticipated that there will be up to 3 Workshops organised across the County during June/July to explain the 
Strategy in more detail and for anyone who wishes to find out further information.  
 

 

 

 

 
 


